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Sir's/Madam's,

Whilst acknowledging that The Secretary of State found that the impact of the
Western portal would have serious adverse impact National Highways has NOT
made any changes that take The World Heritage committee decision into
account.

Nor has there been a full assessment of Any/ All other alternatives including a
Longer Bored Tunnel that does not have the same negative impact on the

Stonehenge World Heritage site.

Nor have they updated, or taken into consideration, the run away construction
costs.

This scheme, The Secretary of States decision and The Highways response have
in my opinion been, ill thought out and rushed through.

This is not the time for such an ambitious 'Capital' project to be rushed through
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with the changing needs of our environment and the Heritage needs of the locale
being given such little regard.

All my previous submissions to this proposal and application and granting of
permission stand as previously stated and have NOT been answered by this or
previous assurances and I see nothing new that could possibly justify the
proposals as they currebtly stand,

Arthur /|\
King Arthur Pendragon

Senior Druid & Pagan Priest, Stonehenge.
Proposed Independent Parliamentary Candidate, Salisbury.





